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\f0
\f0I am absolutely horrified by this development proposal.

\f0
\f0Abbotsford is a true jewel, both in architectural and historic terms. The grounds are an idyllic, peaceful setting, enjoyed by so many.

\f0
\f0This horrific proposal would damage the entire property irrevocably. 

\f0Kind regards ,
\f0
\f0Annette Kurth
\f0Member of STGA
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Sent from my iPhone


